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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Participates in AHS CTE Night 

Alpena, MI, March 5, 2024 – Alpena Alcona 
Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently 
participated in Alpena High School (AHS) 
Career Technical Education (CTE) Expo. 

AHS’s CTE program invited local businesses 
to participate in their Expo providing students 
and their families the opportunity to learn 
about the variety of career options available 
within the community.  

AAACU team members Barb, Angie, and 
Laurel were on hand to talk to students about 
the career paths available with the credit union 
as well as highlight various products, services, 
and rewards we offer to students. 

AAACU is proud to participate in local 
events like the CTE Expo and support our local schools and students. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of January 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 46,192 members with 
total assets equal to $750,561,899. 

Pictured: Barb Mills, Angie Szatkowski, and Laurel 
Alberts 
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